
Region 5 Retirees September Meeting 

Sixty-two members and nine guests attended the Region 5 Retirees picnic on September15, 2022 at 1030am at Hickories Park in Owego, NY in a cool day with no rain.  Lunch was provided by Phils' Chicken House.  Freebies including can openers were given out.  Joe Kost, treasurer checked members in. Seven retiree hats were raffled off by Vice-President Adam Regenbogen.  Although members said they liked the Hickories Park location, they said they would prefer a location closer to Binghamton.  

Allan Hochberg, President, announced that a holiday party has been scheduled on December 3, 2022, in the late morning in Owego, a town close to Binghamton website. Allan added that the PEF website has been substantially enhanced with information on a wide variety of issues relevant to retirees such as benefits and encouraged members to visit it.  
